
  
 

NATO UNCLASSIFIED 

Industry Day for the Next Generation 
Rotorcraft Capability (NGRC) 
 

20-21 September 2021  

 
NATO UNCLASSIFIED  

 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

In the context of the Next Generation Rotorcraft Capability (NGRC) initiative signed up by a 

number of NATO nations, NSPA intends to hold an industry day in Capellen, Luxembourg, on 20 

and 21 September 2021. 

 

This event will be an opportunity for Industry to get first-hand information about the future 

programme based on the preliminary set of requirements, while NSPA and the participating 

Nations can receive valuable contributions to better prepare the early stages starting at concept 

phase. 

 

We cordially invite companies from NATO countries with relevant capabilities in the manufactur ing 

of rotary wing medium lift aircrafts or their main systems (frame, engine, avionics, dynamic 

components, flight control, mission and self-protection equipment, sensor fusion and system 

integration software) to express their interest by email to cyril.heckel@nspa.nato.int not later than 

12 May 2021. 

 

NSPA emphasizes that the Industry Day is an informational event and that it is neither a  

pre-qualification nor a solicitation conference so non-participation will not preclude further 

involvement in the initiative. 

 

Looking forward to your participation in this event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

mailto:cyril.heckel@nspa.nato.int

